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Our “Reading is Magic” Book Week parade was pure enchantment! Every
student wowed us, dressing up as their favourite book characters, bringing
stories to life in such a creative and vibrant way. Our staff took on the
challenge too, weaving the spirit of “Mary Poppins” into every part of the
celebration.

A heartfelt thank you to the parents who joined the fun and helped make the
day even more memorable with a surprise flash mob!  It was an incredible
day that truly celebrated the magic of reading, and we couldn’t have done it
without the support of our amazing community!

You have grown, learned, and
accomplished so much during your
time at WRPS, and it has been a
privilege to be part of your journey.
Best wishes for a bright future!

First to last days for students
Term 1: Thur 6 Feb-Fri 11 Apr
Term 2: Wed 30 Apr-Fri 4 Jul
Term 3: Tues 22 Jul-Fri 26 Sept
Term 4: Tues 14 Oct-Fri 19 Dec

Please take a moment to scan the QR code on your phone
camera and complete our School Survey. Your input is
valuable to our community and helps shape the future of our
school.

http://www.woronorari-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR0PhBWCvtGFHOwCXU3LTZtXoUMh8xAHEC1CEzf7UhpPUGOgqHJlRcmtJXU_aem_VAzRF1c1tVco9d-4gNqTsA
https://woronorari-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/


What a wonderful evening of festive cheer at our annual
Christmas Carols! A huge congratulations to all our
talented students who performed so beautifully – you truly
lit up the night with your amazing voices and dancing. A
special shoutout to our incredible Code Dancers who
wowed the crowd with their moves and to Hayden's nan
and her performing puppies for adding such a unique and
heartwarming touch to the event! 
A massive thank you to our incredible P&C volunteers who
worked tirelessly behind the scenes to make this event a
success – you know who you are, and we are so grateful
for everything you do for our school community. 
Thank you to everyone who came along to celebrate and
share in the Christmas spirit. The store holders added an
extra element to our carols. Thank you! Here's to more
moments like this that bring us all together!

We were thrilled to host Busby
Public School as part of the Owl
Buddy Project, an initiative designed
to promote the social and emotional
domain within our High Potential
and Gifted Education (HPGE)
program. This special visit
showcased how schools can work
together to foster growth,
connection, and learning.
Students from Busby immersed
themselves in a variety of engaging
activities including fishing, tennis
and a bush walk. Workshop
scenarios in our hall focused on
teamwork and resilience. It was a
day filled with laughter, learning,
and lasting friendships. The Owl
Buddy Project continues to be a
shining example of how we nurture
not only academic potential but also
the importance of emotional well-
being and collaboration.
Thank you to everyone involved in
this  memorable experience!

Thank you to Mrs. Considine, Mrs.
Lillyman, and Mrs. Vowles for their
incredible efforts in making our kindy
transitions a wonderful experience for
our new students and their families.
The program has been a great
success, allowing our new students to
get a taste of school life in a
supportive and engaging environment.
It has been delightful to see our
youngest learners settle in so well.

Congratulations to the girls and their
teachers, Mrs. Lillyman and Miss Kelly,
for their outstanding efforts at the
combined dance concert! Your hard
work, dedication, and passion for dance
were evident in every step of your
performance. It was an absolute delight
to see your confidence and creativity
shine on stage as you proudly
showcased your talents to your families
and the wider community. A special
thank you to Miss Ange for teaching the
girls their incredible dance routine and
inspiring them to reach their potential. 

We are excited to welcome Mr. Foxwell as
the Relieving Principal of WRPS in 2025. Mr.
Foxwell brings a wealth of experience and a
deep commitment to fostering a supportive
and inclusive school environment. Under his
leadership, WRPS will continue to thrive,
building on the successes achieved by Mr.
Campbell and his dedicated team. Please join
us in extending a warm welcome to Mr.
Foxwel!


